CITY OF SCHULENBURG
SCHULENBURG, TX
AUGUST 9, 2017

The City Council of the City of Schulenburg met in a workshop session on Wednesday,
August 16, 2017 at 6:00 p.m. at the City Hall Multi-Purpose Room. The elected officials
present included Mayor Otto Kocian, Aldermen Chip Bubela, Wendy Fietsam, Arnold
Stoever, Harvey Hercik and Larry Veselka. City Staff present were City Administrator,
Tami Blaschke — Walker, Chief Troy Brenek, Julie Cernosek, Darryl Moeller and Derek
Schwenke. Visitors included Fire Chief, Jeff Proske, Marcia Hrncir, Michelle Prihoda,
Diane Zimmermann and Elroy Dieringer.

City Council met to discuss the 2017 - 2018 Budget.

Alderman Veselka made a motion, seconded by Alderman Hercik to adjourn the
meeting at 10:20 p.m. The motion passed unanimously.



